
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

August 4, 1988

Mr. Richard Stratford
Deputy Assistant Secretary

for Nuclear Energy Technology Affairs
U.S. Department of State

.Room 7831
Washington, D. C. 20520

RE: Report on Taiwan Nuclear Safety

Dear Mr. Stratford:

Enclosed is an advance copy of the report by-the Nuclear Safety Review

Panel for nuclear power plants in.Taiwan. I understand while the report

was provided to the AEC, it has not been made public. My subjective

reactions to the comments are indicated in the marginal notations.

Sincerely,

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Governmental and

Public Affairs
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